
This week we have been really busy just like you!  This newsletter will help you to see what 
we are all doing—if you have sent in photos that’s great, if you haven’t please do in the     
future and you could be in our newsletter next time. 
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What do you call a 

dinosaur sleeping? 

A dino-snore! 

Maths Challenge! 

Did you know shapes are all around us.  
Look through this newsletter, what  

shapes can you see?   

How many different shapes are there? 

Why are some shapes a different colour? 

Easy Biscuits 

Ingredients: 

100g butter 

50g sugar 

150g self raising flour 

Method: 

1 Ask an adult to turn the oven on to 180c 

2 In a bowl soften the butter until it is light and 
fluffy. 

3 Then mix in the sugar. 

4 Put in the flour and with your hand mix and knead 
it all together to make a dough. 

5 Remove a small amount and roll it in your hands to 
make a ball, then put it on a baking tray (top tip: use 
greaseproof paper because it stops it from sticking 
to the tray). 

6 Repeat 5 until all of the mixture has been used. 

7 Use a fork to push the balls of mixture a little 
flat before putting them in the oven. 

8 Finally bake them for about 12 minutes until they 
are golden. 

 

Mrs Turner has made these a few times and her 
family keep eating them— she can’t make them quick 
enough! 

Hi Everyone,  

I have been in school last week so I              
enjoyed catching up with a few children 
then and this week I am busy planning,       
answering emails and adding pictures to 
the website.  Please keep sending them in! 

I am not the greatest cook but I have   
loved making biscuits and I decided to         
include the recipe which my family liked.   
I hope you like it too. 

I have been having 
my daily exercise by 
taking Barney for 
walks (he is usually 
running so he can  
explore as many         
different smells as          
possible—he likes to 
smell to see if his friends are close by). 

This is Barney he is like my shadow. 

Take care, missing you all LOTS,  

from Mrs Turner (and Barney) xx 



 

Mabel and her brother Logan 
have been using their imagina-
tion to create a secret tower. 
Great improvisation! 

Emilia and her brother Jude have      

been helping with the summer 

house. Looking cool in  

those shades  
Emilia! 

Miley has created a pantry in Chatto 
Road.  It is stocked with lots of 
things for people to take if they 
need it. 

She has started a fundraising page, 
created a cook book and been on 
Riviera FM. 

Jacob is really                       
enjoying learning about              
dinosaurs we think he will                
be an expert. 

I like his swamp, well done! 
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    Edith has worked really hard 
with her home learning.   

Frankie has been working  
on his dance moves with 

Monty Mole—great            
dancing Frankie! 

She has 
been 
working 
on Maths, 
Art,  
writing… 
the list 
goes on. 

Elyce gave us some lovely 
ideas about what we 
needed to do to look           

after the bean 
plants and even 
used some            
suffixes in her 
writing!  

It is great to keep in 
touch… Noah and Veronica 

have written letters to 
each other!   


